
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 July 2004 

5.  LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 2002 CODE OF CONDUCT  
 
 The Board received and considered a report by Peter Mitchell, General Manager Regulation and 

Democracy Services. The purpose of the report was to set out the background to the recently adopted 
Code of Conduct by the Council and to advise Community Boards that the Council had recommended 
that Community Boards adopt a code of conduct, adapted for Community Boards. 

 
 The Board resolved that Yvonne Palmer and Dennis Hills represent the Board on the Joint 

Community Board Code of Conduct Working Party. 
 
 


